
DANCE SHOES

The Dansville Dance Academy will now provide 

any shoes required for students.  

Shoes will stay at the studio; students will no longer need 

to bring them home, worry about forgetting them, or 
losing them.  Parents will no longer need to purchase 

dance shoes for students unless they want to.  


We hope this new arrangement will make your 
experience at the DDA easier and more convenient.  


If you have any questions, please contact Miss Stacey at 
slc3811@hotmail.com, corrieas3811@icloud.com, or (585) 905-7901.  


Thank you for your continued support.
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